
Go for 
quantity. 
Repetition is a key 
to making your 
desired behavior 
a habit. 

MAKE NEW HABITS STICK AND ACHIEVE YOUR GOALS!

30WAYS    30DAYS
Set your 
goal. 
You want to make 
sure that you’re 
setting a goal you 
believe in.

Be SMART. 
Make sure your goal 
is Smart, Measurable, 
Attainable, Relevant 
and Time specific.

Find 
your why. 
There has to be 
something in it 
for you in order 
to succeed. 

Break it down. 
Take your big goal 
and break it into small, 
manageable steps. The 
more specific, the better.

Track your 
progress. 
It’s been said that 
“What gets measured 
gets done.” 

PLAN 
IT OUT

THINK IT 
THROUGH

Cue yourself. 
Just like your calendar 
notifications help you 
to remember meetings 
and appointments, 
reminders can help 
trigger new habits. 

Make it 
easy to do. 
Willpower is like a 
muscle, and it can 
become fatigued. 

Do a 
countdown. 
It will push you 
into action. 

Get tech 
help. 
There’s an app 
for that.

Make it 
gratifying. 
It’s kind of a no-
brainer: You’re more 
likely to do something 
if it’s fun or appealing.

Make 
your bed 
every day.

BELIEVE IN 
YOURSELF

ADJUST 
AS 

NEEDED

Build a 
streak. 
How many days in 
a row can you do a 
particular behavior? 

Create a new 
identity.  

Imagine that you’ve 
already achieved your 
goal and start to see 
yourself as that person.

Find an 
accountability 
buddy.   

When you have to report 
back to someone on how 
you’re doing, you’re more 
likely to stick to your plan.   

Reward 
yourself 
regularly.   

Write your 
future.   

If you can’t say with 
clarity and honesty 
what you want, how 
will you get it?

Anticipate 
obstacles.   

They’re inevitable, but 
you’ll be better able to 
navigate them if you 
plan ahead. 

Edit your 
goal.   

It’s OK to revise or 
even change a goal 
if you’re struggling.

Recover 
quickly 
from a slip.   
No one is perfect, 
but how you respond 
to a misstep will 
determine whether 
or not it trips you up.

Be 
kind to 
yourself.   

Be 
patient.   

Learn from 
mistakes.   

They’re actually a 
step toward success.

Speak the 
positive.   
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See yourself 
succeeding.   

24.

Make a plan. 
“A goal without a plan 
is just a wish,” said 
Antoine de Saint-
Exupéry, author of 
The Little Prince.

Go to 
bed early. 
When you don’t get 
enough sleep, you’re 
less focused, your 
performance suffers 
and you may make 
poor decisions.

GET SET 
FOR 

SUCCESS

Recruit a 
cheering 
squad.  

Telling others about 
your goals and plans 
creates a support 
network to help 
you succeed.  

Meditate.   

Post 
inspiration.   

Surrounding yourself 
with inspiring quotes 
will help you stay 
positive and 
motivated.

For details about achieving your goals, click here.

https://www.mindful.sodexo.com/challenge/30-ways-in-30-days

